
Grendon Underwood Parish Council 26/Jan/2021 

Saye and Sele Foundation  Trustee Report 

The Trustees agreed to cancel the January meeting due to 

Covid restrictions. There were no applications for awards to 

consider and it was agreed to consider any future ones 

remotely while the restrictions remain. 

Village Hall Trustees Update 

Since the last PC meeting, the hall again has closed due to 

Covid restrictions. 

An application to Bucks CC for business disruption grants has 

resulted in remittance advice being received for 4 awards 

totalling £7669. 

A FOC Thames Water inspection to detect any leaks and the 

Annual Fire Safety Inspection have been completed 

successfully since the last PC meeting . 

Paul Jackman 
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